RADIO and TELEVISION

2415 SoutH Hastinegs WAy
EAU CLAIRE, WISCONSIN

November 20, 1954

Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr., Nittler:

I trust you will pardon the delay 1n an
answer to your letter,

We are very pleased that you heard our
station and that you enjoyed the programs that
you were listening to.

Your logging 1s correct, and I do varify
the programe you heard. I'm enclosing a program
schedule that just came off the press for your
ififormation and enjoyment.

Thank you for your interest and 1t has been
a pleasure assisting you.

Sincerely,

Que

AL YOUNG
AY/au Program Manager



